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Heather Hendrickson

From: rabanth@aol.com
Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2023 9:59 PM
To: preservation
Subject: 252 S Quince

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender. 

Dear Architectural Committee Members, 
 
I am writing to agree with the staff that the dormers as proposed would be highly visible and 
overwhelm this early 1806 building 
leaving very little of the original roof. 
I am particularly concerned about the front dormer which would set a new precedent for this row. 
I think a narrower rear dormer would meet the Secretary Standards. 
Thank you 
Randal Baron 
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